
 

 

 

Sundown Series 2020 

 

 

Notice to Competitors #2 

 

Due to the current health crisis in the United States and the directives of State and local governments, 

Race #2 of the Sundown Series, is postponed. 

Thank you for your understanding and please stay safe and healthy! 

 

Rick Ruskin 

Event Chairman 

5/18/20 

 


